
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 12 October, 2022, the Royal Thai 

Embassy in Kathmandu organised a merit 

making activity joined by the Thai 

community in Nepal, and a wreath-laying 

ceremony in remembrance of His Majesty 

King Bhumibol Adulyadej The Great 13 

October 2022. Ambassador Vosita 

Vorasaph led the Embassy’s officials and 

spouses to join the ceremony and stand in 

silence for 89 seconds to pay tribute to 

HM the late King Bhumibol Adulyadej.  
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The Royal Thai Embassy in Kathmandu organised a merit making activity and a wreath -laying 

ceremony in remembrance of His Majesty King Bhumibol Adulyadej The Great 

The Royal Thai Embassy in Kathmandu organised a wreath -laying ceremony in remembrance 

 of His Majesty King Chulalongkorn The Great 

On 21 October, 2022, the Royal Thai 

Embassy in Kathmandu organised a wreath-

laying ceremony in remembrance of 

 His Majesty King Chulalongkorn The Great 

 23 October 2022. Ambassador Vosita 

Vorasaph led the Embassy’s officials and 

spouses to join the ceremony and stand in 

silence for 57 seconds to pay tribute to King 

Rama V 
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On 19 October 2022, Ambassador Vosita Vorasaph delivered a speech for 

the opening ceremony of the Small –Scale Chemistry Workshop at 

Technology Building, Nepal Academy of Science and Technology (NAST) 

in Lalitpur. The workshop was intiated by the Chemistry Society of Thailand 

under the Patronage of HRH Princess Chulabhorn Krom Phra 

Srisavangavadhana, with an aim to demonstrate a small scale chemistry 

laboratory technic to 100 Napali science teachers over the country. The 

workshop would help promote science teaching and experiment in schools 
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Opening Speech of the Small-Scale Chemistry Workshop at Nepal Academy of Science and Technology (NAST) 

by conducting a safe, save, and time-saving technic without having to rely on a full - scale chemistry laboratory. 

On this occasion, the Ambassador was delighted to see that Thailand and Nepal have strengthened their 

educational cooperation in science and technology which is an important area for the country’s development.    


